
 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 

Statuses of Bill of Entry through e-mail notification 

All stakeholders, particularly importers/exporters, are hereby informed that it will now be possible to 
receive statuses of their validated Bill of Entry through their e-mails as from 01 August 2014. 

The objective of this service is in line with MRA’s policy to further facilitate trade and increase 
transparency and predictability of its processes. 

To avail of this e-mail notification facility, declarants are kindly requested to liaise with MNS for 
appropriate guidelines and updates of their Declaration’s Front- End System.  

The Bill of Entry’s statuses which will be communicated include: 

 Query 
 Scanning 
 Examination 
 Delivery/Shipment Allowed 

This service will be offered free of any charge. 
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